
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
December 9, 2024         File#: 0540.29 
 
Manager of Recruitment 
Northern Health Recruitment Services 
Suite 700-299 Victoria Street,  
Prince George, BC V2L 5B8 
 
Via email: nhjobs@northernhealth.ca 
 

Dear Hiring Manager,  

Re: Invitation to attend Health Care Scholarship Committee Meeting 

At the Health Care Scholarship Committee (HCSC) meeting held on October 4, 2024, the HCSC 
resolved to invite you to present to the Committee regarding Northern Health's efforts on 
recruitments, strategies and inputs to improve the PRRD scholarship programs.   

Following the discussion, the Committee passed the following resolution: 

MOVED, SECONDED AND CARRIED, 
"That HCSC invite NH recruiter to present to the Committee regarding recruitment efforts, 
specifically, the strategies being used, outcomes, data/numbers specific to the Northeast, 
and ask the NH team to provide any suggestions for improvements to the PRRD scholarship 
programs that they would like to see to augment current recruitment efforts." 

 

On behalf of the Health Care Scholarship Committee, please accept this letter of invitation to 
attend an upcoming Committee meeting in Dawson Creek on January 10, 2025. The Committee 
appreciates those who are available to attend in person; however, we also have the capacity to 
arrange electronic participation at the meeting (via Zoom) if you are unable to attend in person.  

Please contact Katherine Lovino at katherine.lovino@prrd.bc.ca at your earliest convenience to 
arrange a meeting time.  

Sincerely, 

Danielle Veach,  

Chair 

 

REPLY TO: prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca 
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